
The Child Development Center  

at MiraCosta College— 

Welcome to Room 3 
Ms. Sarah, Ms. Lehua, Ms. Leslie, and Ms. Megan 

CDC website: http://www.miracosta.edu/childdev 

Things To Bring: 

 

 1-inch 3-ring binder labeled 

on the front and spine 

 Spiral notebook 

 A page or so for the binder 

about your family 

 Extra clothes that are 

labeled with your child’s 

name (shoes, socks, jacket, 

shirt, underwear, pants) 

 Closed-toe shoes (we do 

active things at school and 

this keeps feet safe) 

 Diapers and wipes (if 

needed) 

 Photo of your family (4x6 

maximum size) in a frame 

with glass removed 

THANKS! 

Welcome! 
We want to take a moment to welcome you to our new school year!   We hope you had a wonderful 

summer. We are looking forward to having a semester full of fun learning experiences for the children, 

families, and teachers. The partnership that we develop between families and staff is vital to making 

your child’s transition to school a positive experience. We are here for you and your child!  We can’t wait 

to learn more about you.  Please email, call, or talk with a teacher at any time.  Here’s to a great year! 

How to learn more about the CDC and Room 3: 
1. Like us on Facebook (link at our CDC website) 
2. Follow us on Twitter (@CDCMiraCosta) 
3. Visit our classroom blog:  
http://wordpress.miracosta.edu/sarahl 

Getting to know you and your child 

 

These are things that will help us 
connect with one another this year. 

 

1) Please fill out the family 
questionnaire!  If you have not 
yet done so, please visit this 
link: http://goo.gl/zIH1Jo  

2) Please stop and talk with a teacher each day at drop
-off and pick-up.  We want to hear how you and 
your child are doing and share things about their day 
with you. 

3) If you didn’t get our first email, let Sarah know! 

 

We can’t wait to get to know you and your child! 

http://goo.gl/zIH1Jo


Parent Handbook 
 

https://www.miracosta.edu/

Instruction/ChildDevelopmentCenter/

parenthandbook.html 

 

Check it out! 

Quick Contact List: 

Director: Mark Whitney 

(mwhitney@miracosta.edu) 

Office Coordinator: Linda Berg 

(lberg@miracosta.edu) 

Program Specialist: Katie Donahue

(kdonahue@miracosta.edu) 

Supervising Teacher in Room 3: Sarah 

Linker (slinker@miracosta.edu) 

Center Phone Number: 760-795-6656 

Room 3 Voicemail: 760-795-6884 ext. 3 

http://wordpress.miracosta.edu/laurap 

Classroom Blog 
 

Room 3 will have a classroom blog this 

year.  It is located at http://

wordpress.miracosta.edu/sarahl. 

 

It will contain updates about the 

classroom, photos of the children’s 

activities, and information about what 

the children are learning.  The first 

posts will likely highlight our 

environment and what children learn.  

We hope you enjoy it!  If you have 

suggestions, let us know. 


